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Serah Pettigrew

From: LGOIMA Requests <lgoima@cdc.govt.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 23 May 2024 12:53 pm
To:
Subject: Response LGOIMA 2024-29: Official Information Request - District Plan Transferable 

Development Right Subdivisions

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Kia ora 
 
LGOIMA Request: 2024-29 
 
We thank you for your email of 22 May 2024, and for alerting us of your original email request of 14 March 2024. 
We apologise as the original request does not appear to have been received into our LGOIMA email box. 
 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government O�icial Information and Meeting Act 1987 (the 
Act). 
 
In response to your request, our plan does not provide for Transferable Development Right. 
 
Please note, the Council proactively publishes LGOIMA responses on our website. As such, we may publish 
this response on our website after five working days. Your name and contact details will be removed. 
 
Thank you again for your email. You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. You can do 
this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or O�ice of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 
6143. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 
 

 
LGOIMA Requests| CARTERTON DISTRICT COUNCIL  
Email: lgoima@cdc.govt.nz 
Phone: (06) 3794030 | PO Box 9 Carterton 5743 | 28 Holloway Street Carterton 5713 | Website: www.cdc.govt.nz 
 
 
From: Council Info Mailbox <info@cdc.govt.nz>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 12:57 PM 
To: Serah Pettigrew <serah@cdc.govt.nz>; LGOIMA Requests <lgoima@cdc.govt.nz> 
Subject: FW: Official Information Request - District Plan Transferable Development Right Subdivisions 
 
 
 
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 12:54 PM 
To:
Subject: Official Information Request - District Plan Transferable Development Right Subdivisions RE
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Kia ora, I originally submitted a LGOIMA request via this email on 14 March, but I haven’t heard anything back. 
 
I requested the following information:  
 

 Can you please let us know whether your District Plan allows for a Transferable Development Right 
Subdivisions, similar to those used in the Auckland Council region (or a similar scheme)? 
 

 If so, can you please provide a link to the relevant section within your District Plan? 
 
Can you please let me know when I should expect a response to this request? 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 Caution: This email originated from outside the council. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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